The weather is warming up and what better way
to start off the summer than by Cleaning Up

our Reservation! All are welcome to join us on
Wednesday, April 22nd from 3pm to 5:30pm. We
will be meeting (@ the Tribal Gym at 3:00 to get
everyvbody set with a pair of safety gloves and
trash bags. Afterwards all participant’s are in-
vited to join us for a cook out at the Broadway
Park to celebrate everyone’s hard work in help-
ing keep our community safe & clean!

For more information “ You can also contact Lind-
please contact Michael ' sey Sprague - Organized
MecCreery - Youth Empow- i ’ Sports Specialist - Youth
erment Aid, Youth LEAD ..ﬁ" LEAD Department at (989)
Department - Email : "ﬂi ; 775-4121 or by Email:

Mmecereerviasagchip.ore TD “th L E_ A D LiSprague@sagchip.org



